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MEC NDALANE TO PAY HOMAGE TO SETHE FAMILY 

The MEC responsible for the Department of Social Development, Ms Nandi Ndalane will this 

afternoon (17 November 2022) visit Sethe family  to pay homage following the horrific accident 

wich claimed nine family members. 

After the unforunate accident which happened on Saturday 11 November 2022, MEC Ndalane 

instructed the Departmental  Social workers to visit Sethe family in order to provide containment 

and trauma management to the family. The Departmental social workers following their visit, 

have identified that the family will require therapeutic counselling, family preservation as well as 

grieving councelling.  Since the incident, social workers have been vising the family to provide 

counselling in line with the assessment. 

“it is in times like this where grieving families need our support and all material resources they 

require in order to be able to deal with the tragedy. We will continue to provide counselling to 

the family and support in line with our Departmental mandate,” said Ndalane. 

Ndalane appreciates the support from Sister Departments as well as the Polokwane Local 

Municipality. 
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